

Cunningham - DNR, Michael <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

## RE: Lyons Quarry; DRMS File No. M-1 977-141; Technical Revision No. 2

Ballegeer, John < John.Ballegeer@hdrinc.com>

Fri, May 12, 2017 at 2:50 PM

To: "Cunningham - DNR, Michael" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Cc: "connie.davis@aggregate-us.com" <connie.davis@aggregate-us.com>

Michael,

This email is in request of an extension of the decision date for the subject Technical Revision No. 2. We request that the decision date be extended one week, until May 19, to allow for resolution of remaining comments and preparation of final documents.

Thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter.

Regards

John

John P. Ballegeer, PE, PG

Senior Geotechnical Design Engineer

HDR

1670 Broadway, Suite 3400 Denver, CO 80202-4824 **D** 303.323.9859 M 720.987.6623 john.ballegeer@hdrinc.com

hdring.com/follow-us